SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING ENGINEERING STUDENT AFFAIRS OFFICE OLIN HALL 106 (213) 740-4530 FAX (213) 740-8690

July 31, 1995



David Rodecker 17352 Margarita Ln. Huntington Beach, CA 92647

Dear David,

I am pleased to inform you that your FARR Scholarship has been renewed in the amount of \$5000 for the 1995-96 academic year.

This award is in addition to other awards you may be receiving through the University Financial Aid Office except as the University, State of California, and Federal Government restrict awarding of additional scholarship aid to students who are receiving aid from these sources as well. There may be a reduction in loan funds in the amount of the scholarship in those cases where Federal Government loan funds are concerned.

Your scholarship requires you to be registered as a full-time student and has been divided between the Fall and Spring semesters. It is payable as tuition credit and will be applied directly to your campus account.

I would ask, on behalf of the Engineering Financial Aid Committee, that you write to the donor of this scholarship. This should be a brief letter, expressing your thanks and providing a biographical sketch of your interests and activities. Please send a copy of the letter to my attention in the Office of Student Affairs, OHE 106. Failure to do so may cause your scholarship to be forfeited.

DONOR:

Ms. Linda Imper 1701 Herrin St.

Redondo Beach, CA 90278

Congratulations!

Truse

Sincerely

Assistant Dean